
A Note from Teresa 

Fall is fast approaching, and with this being said, we have a lot happening here at The Glenwood! We will be 

saying goodbye to our staff who are going back to school. We will soon be replacing the hall carpet, and we 

are so excited! We also have a resident referral program going on; if you would like more information, please 

come see me. 

 Upcoming Events 
August 2nd - Katie Rickman’s Birthday 

August 19th - Kyra Goodman’s Birthday 

August 22nd - Evelyn Wylie’s Birthday 

August 25th - Dorothy Knight’s Birthday 

August 29th - Carol Gum’s Birthday 

August 30th - Mary Roodhouse’s Birthday 
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Employee of the Month 

Haven Robert 

Tell us about yourself: I went to high school in Greenville and graduated in 2016. I 

currently go to nursing school in New York and plan to graduate in 2020.  

What are your hobbies: I enjoy running, dog-sitting, baby-sitting, reading, hanging 

out with friends, drinking tea, and attending church at the Free Methodist.  

What is an interesting fact about you or a family member: I have two brothers, one  

younger and one older. My older brother just got married, and my younger brother is 

going to start college in San Diego, California. My dad was 

born in Arizona and is a social worker, adjunct professor, and tennis coach at 

the high school. My mom is from around Pittsburg, Illinois and works at 

Greenville University as the executive assistant to the president.  

What do you like most about working at The Glenwood: I enjoy the good 

food we have, and all of the residents here feel like family. 

“Far and away the best prize 

that life offers is the chance 

to work hard at work worth 

doing.” 
               - Theodore Roosevelt 

   Greenville 



Jo Ann Boston 
Tell us about yourself: I was married, and I have no children. I 

have two sisters and one brother, and I love to help my 

tablemate. 

What are your hobbies: I occasionally play BINGO. 

What was your former occupation: I worked for the Core of  

Engineering for 37 years.  

What is an interesting fact about you or a family member: I 

lived in Tennessee and Oklahoma before moving to Texas. I lived 

in Forth Worth, Texas before moving here to The Glenwood in Greenville.  

What do you like most about living at The Glenwood: I love the comfortable living and how 

smooth it is here. I just enjoy living at The Glenwood!  

Sandra Landert 
Tell us about yourself: I have been married twice and have eight 

step-children and two children of my own. I have lots of  

grandchildren and two great grandchildren.  

What are your hobbies: I love to play BINGO, do puzzles, and go 

to stock car races.  

What was your former occupation: I 

was a waitress.   

What is an interesting fact about you or a family member: I have 

two children with a Master’s degree.  

What do you like most about living at The Glenwood: I like that it is 

peaceful.  
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Residents of the Month 

Where the Only Things You Leave Behind Are Worries! 


